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CITY OF WALTHAM

BOARD OF SURVEY AND PLANNING

The following are minutes of the 7:00 p.m. February 5, 2020 public hearing held in the
Auditorium of the Arthur Clark Government Center located at 119 School Street, Waltham, MA.
In attendance were Vice Chairwoman Callahan, and members DeVito, Moroney and Tarallo.

The vice chairwoman opened the public hearing at 7:00 pm and informed the public that the
meeting was being recorded by the local Waltham Cable Access Channel and if anyone was
planning to speak, when they come forward they need to sign in. She went into a 5-minute recess
to allow time for a member to arrive and then reopened the meeting.

There being no business in the public hearing the chairman closed that part of the meeting and
opened the regular meeting.

The clerk read the first item on the agenda which was for a request to extend the time to
commence work for a special permit curb cut 214 Third Ave., a portion f 186-194 Third Ave.
and 95 Fourth Ave.

Attorney Philip B. McCourt, Jr. came forward to review the status of this project. They are
requesting to extend the time to commence work until April 3, 2022.

On the motion of Mr. Moroney, seconded by Mr. DeVito, the board

VOTED: to accept the request to extend the time to
commence work for a special permit curb cut
214 Third Ave., a portion f 186-194 Third Ave.
and 95 Fourth Ave. until April 3, 2022.

The clerk read the next item on the agenda. It was for an approval of the minutes of the
January 8, 2020 meeting. .




On the motion of Mr. Moroney, seconded by Mr. DeVito, the Board

VOTED: to accept the minutes of the January 8, 2020
meeting as submitted.

Being no further business, the chairman asked if there was a motion to adjourn.
On the motion of Mr. DeVito, seconded by Mr. Moroney, the Board

VOTED: to adjourn at 7:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Michael L.J. Chiasson, Clerk
Board of Survey and Planning




